
$12.00 1 

Brat Feed 

Amery Meat Market brat of choice, bun, pasta salad, 
Dick’s Fresh Market potato salad, chips and dill pickle 
spears. 

$12.00 2 

BLT Club 

Sliced real turkey, bacon, lettuce, tomatoes and mayo 
on toast.  Served with French Fries. 

$12.00 3 

Chicken Ranch Wrap 

Crispy chicken, shredded lettuce, tomatoes, cheddar 
cheese and ranch dressing, wrapped in a warm tortil-
la. 

$12.50 4 

Taco Salad Bar 

Crisp romaine lettuce topped with chicken, ground 
beef, diced tomatoes, onions, black olives, green pep-
pers, and cheddar cheese in a tortilla shell, served 
with salsa and sour cream. 

$12.50 5 

Broasted Chicken 

Fresh 1/2 broasted chicken, crispy and golden on the 
outside, choice of potato, choice of vegetable, roll, 
and lettuce salad. 

$13.50 6 

Baked Potato Bar 

Large Russet baked potato served with bacon bits, 
diced ham, cheese, sour cream, butter, broccoli, and 
mushrooms.  Also served with coleslaw and dill pickle. 

$12.00 7 Chicken Strips Basket 

Homemade crispy strips of chicken breast served with 
choice of potato, a heaping portion of coleslaw, roll, 
and dressing dips. 

$15.00 8 

Barbecued Ribs 

Slow cooked pork ribs with a blend of seasonings and 
topped with barbecue sauce, potato, vegetable, roll, 
and lettuce salad. 

$18.00 9 

Pork Chops 

Two 5 oz. pork chops served with potato, vegetable, 
lettuce salad and roll.  

$17.00 10 

Ribs and Chicken 

Slab of baby back ribs and 1/4 broasted chicken, pota-
to, vegetable, roll, and lettuce salad.  

$22.00 11 

Special Order 

If you have a special request, please let us know and 
we can quote you a price per plate. 

$ 12 

Hot Roast Beef Sandwich 

Served open faced with mashed potatoes and gravy, 
vegetable, roll, and lettuce salad. 

Potato Choices:   Mashed, Baked, Baby Reds or Fries 
Vegetable Choices:   Corn, Green Beans, Peas, Broccoli, or Mixed 

Please note:  All prices include gratuity and taxes. 
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